
A LETTER FROM THE 2016 ROBERT A. DAVIS 

ENDOWED SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENT 

December 27, 2015 

Dear National Robert A. Davis Endowed Scholarship Board: 

I would like to express my sincerest thanks for selecting me as an award recipient of the National Robert 
A. Davis Scholarship. I am tremendously honored to be awarded this scholarship, and it is within my
pleasure to use this gift to progress my academic career. Thank you for continuing to support students
in higher education. In the future, I will make an effort to support others in their academic endeavors as
you have done for me. Your generosity is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely, 

Sergio Ossorio 


